
Hello Ladies 
 

Exchange Day at Hessle – What fantastic weather we had for our game – everything went 

really well all the 35 ladies who went seemed to enjoy it.  We played a 3 ball mixed division 

am/am and the draw was made on the bus.  The winning teams were:- 

1st  Gill Kapka, Mavis Webster and Pam Arnell 

2nd  Alison Fletcher, Jan Williams and Betty Barratt 

3rd  Christine Holden, Trudy Owen and Valanteena 

Nearest the Line Pam Arnell 

Nearest the Pin Gill Kapka 

Longest Drive  Gill Kapka 

It was great that Pat Hunter and Pauline Barratt joined us for the day even though they 

didn’t play.  They enjoyed the pretty walk around the course caddying for two groups.   

Congratulations to all the prize winners – the greens were really tough though. 
 

Presidents Day 28th August.  If you wish to play in this competition and you haven’t signed in 

on line please add your name to the list on the board in the ‘Old Fashioned’ way.  Once the 

draw is completed you will not receive an e-mail on How Did I Do it will be put up on the 

board too.  This is a competition when there is a meal after the game and you need to get 

changed.  There is a list up for you to choose what you would like to eat.  The cost is £13:00 

and needs to be paid as soon as possible. 
 

Are you over 55 and would like to join in with the 125th Anniversary celebration week and 

feel that 18 holes is too much then you can play 9 holes on Monday 9th September for £9:00 

which includes Afternoon Tea.   
 

The 125th Anniversary Ladies Open is on 11th September 18 holes – teams of 4. 
 

This week has been course maintenance and therefore the competition today was a non-

qualifier.  22 ladies played and we had some excellent scores. 
 

1st  Tracy Farr  53 pts 

2nd  Carol Hornsey  49 pts 

3rd  Beccy Thorpe  48 pts 
 

Well done to our winners and thank you to all who played (the weather forecast was wrong 

again) 
 

See you all next week for the Centenary Cup – this is a medal competition played in handicap 

divisions. 
 

Our good wishes go to all those who have been unable to join us lately and hope that it isn’t 

too long before you get swinging that club again. 
 

Anne Poultney 

Lady Captain 


